Nowy Sacz, 2021-04-26
Dear Sergiy,

We were able to read the files you sent us and were amazed by the study program of
computer science which you developed. The curriculum of your study program is quite
consistent, so the students will be able to reach the goals of your course.

Computer science field is moving forward, new subfields appear constantly, so it's a
nice thing that your course offers subjects related to Machine Learning, Artificial
Intelligence, and Big Data. Also, we appreciate how your course shows the problems
and tasks of the cybersecurity field.

At the same time, we didn't find in your syllabus subjects related to cloud technologies.
Modern world is moving in the "cloud" so it would be a great idea to add some subjects
related to cloud computing. Also, there is quite a popular field as fog computing, which
we think would be very interesting for your students and it will provide them enough
knowledge to take part in researches and scientific conferences related to cloud
technologies.

Once again, we support your study program and wish you to successfully implement it

in your university.

Sincerely,
prof, dr habil. Marek Aleksander
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